
From: Ted Higginbotham [mailto:drted@higginbotham.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 24 February 2011 2:53 PM 
To: Daniel Maurici 

Subject: Re: Brick Pits Letter to DoP 

 

Hello Daniel, 

 

Thanks for the Council's submission. I am assuming the appendix relevant to heritage is the 

same as the one previously sent to me. 

 

My response is the same as the one previously discussed with you. 

 

At the Concept Stage it is sufficient to make an undertaking to conserve the Pipe Kiln in situ 

and also retain a portion of the brick pit. 

 

An Interpretation Plan will be prepared in due course to address the precise methodology for 

conservation, interpretation and display of the kiln and brick pit.  

 

If you need further information at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

I shall be out of the office on fieldwork next week, commencing Monday, 28 February 2011. 

 

Regards, 

 

Ted. 

 
Preferred email address: 
drted@higginbotham.com.au 
 
Website updated in March 2010: 
www.higginbotham.com.au 
 
Dr. Edward Higginbotham. 
Edward Higginbotham & Associates Pty Ltd. 
(13 O'Connor Street, HABERFIELD, NSW 2045) 
PO Box 97, HABERFIELD, NSW 2045. 
Australia 
Phone: 02 9716-5154. 
Mobile: 0418 86 1788. 
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